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Clarke Honeyman

I am writing to explain my opposition to the extension of the state of emergency. I DO
NOT want the extension to go through. I believe covid data has been exaggerated beyond
anything believable. I have been segregated from society and wish this to end. 
This is an absolute disgrace.
Clarke Honeyman
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